
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olive School Hackney 
 

 

 

Principal’s Welcome      3rd April 2020 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you)  

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you and your families are all well and in the best of health inshallah. We’re coming to the end of the second week of 

home learning and it has been good to see what children and families have been doing during this time. We’ve had lots of 

photos showing some excellent home learning activities so far! 

 

 

 

The children have been wearing their 

uniforms in support of the NHS. We really 

appreciate those on the front line. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Holidays 

We wish you all a peaceful and safe holiday during the next two weeks. We have updated the home learning section of 

the school website if you would like to continue with some activities with your children. 

Online lessons for year 5 and 6 will start again from Monday 20th April. 


